
Bring Joy to Families in Need!

As you are likely aware, Pastor Rebecca and her hus-
band Chris are expecting their first child any day now! 
Rebecca is planning to work until the baby is born, at 
which time she’ll begin twelve (12) weeks of parental 
leave. These are precious times, and we celebrate with 
Rebecca & Chris as their family grows!

While Pastor Rebecca is on leave, Pastors Hans and 
Maria will be available for pastoral care. We plan to 
train more Stephen Ministers to serve as communion 
visitors during that time. As always, we encourage you 
to contact the pastors with any pastoral care needs 
you may have or may be aware of. Staff members will 
also be happy to offer direction and information about 
outreach opportunities and partners.

Thank You for Your Pledge This Morning!

Church Closed Over Thanksgiving

In Remembrance of Our Beloved

 Pastoral Care Ministry Update

Advent Starts Next Sunday!



Monday, November 25th
10:00am - 1:00pm		  Monte Pettersen Visitation, Memorial, & Reception		 Fireside Room, Sanctuary
1:00pm - 7:00pm		  Violin Lessons							      Room 209-211, 213
3:00pm - 5:00pm		  Kenneth Lee Visitation & Memorial				    Fireside Room, Chapel

Tuesday, November 26th
9:00am - 9:20am		  Prayers for Peace						      Chapel
9:30am - 10:45am		  Worship Planning Team Meeting				    Choir Conference Room
2:00pm - 9:00pm		  Cello Lessons							       Room 205-206
3:00pm - 4:00pm		  Pastor & Director Meeting					     Studio A
6:00pm - 7:00pm		  Sweet Potato Comfort Pie Sharing (w/ Tapestry)		  7045 Lyndale Ave. S., 55423
6:15pm - 10:00pm		  National Lutheran Choir Rehearsal				    Balcony
6:30pm - 7:30pm		  Alcoholic Anonymous					     Room 207

Wednesday, November 27th
12:00pm - 1:00pm		  Al-Anon							       Multi Purpose North
3:00pm - 5:30pm		  Piano Lessons							      Rehearsal Room (3rd Floor)
7:30pm - 9:00pm		  AA Meeting							       Studio A

Thursday, November 28th - Friday, November 29th	         Building is closed in observance of Thanksgiving Day.

Saturday, November 30th
No events planned.

Sunday, December 1st
9:30am - 10:30am		  Worship							       Sanctuary
10:40am - 11:40am		  Sweet Potato Comfort Pie: Community Sharing		  Fellowship Hall
11:30am – 1:00pm		  Virtual Coffee Hour						      Zoom (Virtual)

This Week at Normandale Lutheran Church
November 25 - December 1, 2024

Did You Notice Our New Robes?
Our old robes were getting worn, and were heavy and hot to wear. Thanks to the generosity of an anonymous donor, our 
worship volunteers now are able to be much more comfortable serving in beautiful, new ones! Special thanks to this gen-
erosity, as well as all of you who choose to assist in worship -- your giving of abundance allows us to serve in abundance!

Come Shop at the Bazaar: 12/8 & 12/15

Help Needed for Christmas Eve Worship

Christmas Program: December 8!

Come to Preschool's Christmas Chapel!


